HPD ICRC Commissioners

From: Donna Beth McCormick

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 12:45 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Subject: Redistricting

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| live in Dist. 7 - we need to keep the boundries of the district the same as much as possible after
considering the growth. In drawing districts, it is important to have populations that are very
similar values in the same district. The majority of Dist. 7 are family friendly homes with family
activities. Tall buildings should be downtown where they are and attract a certain population.

Donna Beth McCormick - Allandale neighborhood former president and board member
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